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KAMIESBERG: 
REBUILDING 
STRONGER, SAFER 
INFRASTRUCTURE - The 
Engineers from the 
Northern Cape Department 

of Roads And Public Works 
(DRPW) completed on-site   assessments of flood- 

damaged bridges near 

Kamasies and Rooifontein 

on Thursday, the 8th of 

May 2025. According to the 

Northern Cape Department 

of Roads And Public 

Works, this crucial step 

Photo; Northern Cape Department of Roads And Public Works 
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aims restore 

mfrastructure with durable, 

climate-resilient  designs, 

ensuring safer roads and 

stronger communities. The 
department is committed to 

rebuilding for the long term, 

enhancing the region's 

  

resilience to future extreme 
weather events. “Together, 
we are rebuilding for the 
long term—safer roads, 

stronger communities,” the 

Department of Roads And 

Public Works stated. 
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